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The early roads in Onekama Township were almost sand “trails” 
leading through the countryside. The Herkelrath Road was often used 
to travel north in the early days before the West Michigan Pike, which 
existed in 1916, was developed along the route of M-22. An early farm 
implement at the Herkelrath farm complements the Centennial Farm 
sign and house on the farm for which land was purchased in 1893 by 

1.   Herkelrath Farm,   
      11300 Herkelrath Road
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John Herkelrath. James F. and Cynthia Herkelrath owned this farm 
when the Centennial designation was made. 
 


